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Thank you for your letter of 3 January in which you

expressed your congratulations about my becoming the longest

serving British Prime Minister this century.

It was so kind of you to write. I am honoured to have

had the privilege to serve as Prime Minister for more than

eight years. I look forward to a further period of cooperation

between our two countries in the years ahead.
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His Excellency Onorevole Giovanni Goria


